To the Senate Community Affairs Committee
Regarding the Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory Bill 2011

Dawn Teague

I wish to make a submissiion to the Committee to express my opposition to the proposed
Stronger Futures Legislation.

As an individual, I support social justice in the Northern Territory and so I ask that the
legislation be withdrawn and that an alternative policy is developed, based on genuine
consultation, community empowerment, the respect of Aboriginal culture, lands and
languages, and the fundamental right of Aboriginal people to be able to control their own
lives.

Thank You

Dawn Teague





